Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 19, 2022 at 7:24 a.m.

From: Bryson Bryan

To: Contact TPUC

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087

Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 11:01:20 PM

To TPUC Commission:

As a 16 year resident of Kings Chapel Community, I respectfully ask that you reject the significant rate increase to
our waste water bill by Superior Wastewater Systems. While I can understand a slight increase, an increase of 55%
to our monthly wastewater rate is unreasonable. Please block this outlandish increase.

Thank you for your consideration,

Bryson Bryan
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